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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Our beloved sister, Marie-France Dougherty, passed away on Saturday, June 22, 2013 in Tivoli, New 
York. She faithfully served True Parents and God's Providence for many years and lived a life of great 
devotion and honor. 
 
Let us support Marie-France's family during this important time and pray for her victorious transition to a 
glorious new life in the spiritual world. 
 
Following is an announcement from her pastor, Rev. Gavin Hamnett. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Michael Balcomb 
President 
 

 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 

 
Marie-France Dougherty 1951-2013 

 
Our dear sister, Marie-France Dougherty, of Tivoli, New York, passed Saturday, June 22, after a long 
struggle with cancer. She and her husband, Jim were blessed in 1982 at Madison Square Garden. They 
have four loving, grown, children: Patrick, Lynn, Eric, and Francis. Marie-France lived her life on this 
earth with great faith, heart, and courage and a beautiful spiritual yearning; she will be missed by many. 
 
Marie-France's Seong Hwa Ceremony was held on Saturday, June 28 at 11:30 AM at the Burnett-White 
Funeral Home in Red Hook, New York. To sign the online guest book, please visit www.Burnett-
White.com. Flowers may be ordered locally at www.flowersbymaria.net. Testimonies from afar may be 
sent to. 
 
The Won Jeon Ceremony was held at the Red Church Cemetery in Tivoli followed by a reception at 
the Dougherty’s home at 71 Montgomery Street in Tivoli. 
 


